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May lo,2001 

Docket Number 98P-0 15 l/CP 1 
U.S. Food & Drug Admin. 
Dockets Management Branch 
5630 Fishers Lane, Room 106 1 
Rockville, MD 20852 

RE: SUPPORT FOR DOCKET 98P-0151/CPl 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

It is very important that the FDA prohibit the slaughter of downed animals. 

I’m sure that you are aware of the consequences of allowing the slaughter of downed 
animals to continue and I know that you will do the right thing by supporting the above 
measure. 

Very sincerely, 

Newtown, PA 18940 
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